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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

World Down Syndrome Day 

 

Following the wonderful success of fundraising for Cheshire Down Syndrome Support 

Group last year, we will once again be hosting an Odd Socks Day on Thursday 21st 

March.   

 

We are keen to support this local charity to help raise awareness of Down Syndrome 

and to raise funds to support people with Down Syndrome and their families in our 

community.   

 

To help remind us of the additional third chromosome that is unique to everyone who 

has Down Syndrome, we are asking everyone to proudly wear their odd socks. The 

children will also have the opportunity to buy a Gingerbread Sock Biscuit for £1 from 

Thursday 21st March. You will be able to buy one Gingerbread Sock Biscuit via 

School Gateway.  

 

It is sure to be great day as the children will be able to learn about Down Syndrome 

and raise money for a worthy cause. 

 

 

Many thanks your continued support, 

 

 

 

Miss L Bennett 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


